June 6, 1936

Deatile un

Dear Sir:

I am writing you in reference to your Rotary Student Loan on which there is a balance of \$156.00, principal. The committee is making a strenuous effort to collect some of these accounts that have been standing for some time and should now be taken care of. I think you will agree with me that we have more than lenient and trust that we will hear from you with some kind of remittance.

Yours very truly,

L.O.JANECK

CHAIRMAN, Rotary Student Loan Fund

LOJ/mbl .